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Circuit Paul Ricard, France – September 15, 2024

Team KM99 is proud to announce its exceptional performance at the 87th 
edition of the 24 Hours of Bol d'Or, the 4th and final round of the 2024 

FIM Endurance World Championship. With a team composed of Randy de 
Puniet, Florian Marino, and Jérémy Guarnoni, we achieved a remarkable 

achievement, closing our second season in spectacular fashion.

KM99: A FIRST 
EXCEPTIONAL PODIUM 
AT THE 24 HOURS OF 

BOL D'OR



We started the race from P7, in line 
with our objectives. Randy de Puniet 
made a fantastic start, quickly 
moving up into the leading group in 
the early laps. The race then 
unfolded flawlessly. Our riders, along 
with the technical team, delivered a 
perfect performance, demonstrating 
exceptional focus and skill.

BATTLING AT THE 
FRONT
Throughout the race, we fought at 
the front, fluctuating between P2 and 
P5. Thanks to the team's cohesion 
and the consistent performances of 
the riders, we maintained our pace 
against fierce competition.

« A STRONG START 
AND SMOOTH RACE »
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FIRST PODIUM FOR 
KM99

We finished this legendary race in 
2nd place, achieving our first podium 
in just two years of existence. This 
result is a source of immense pride 
for the entire team and rewards the 
hard work we have put in since our 
inception. 

FINAL RESULT AND 
CHAMPIONSHIP 
STANDINGS

In summary, we finished the race in 
P2, as the top private team, the best 
Yamaha, and the leading bike equip-
ped with Dunlop tires. This podium 
marks a significant milestone for our 
young team.

In the overall championship stan-
dings, we secured 4th place, finishing 
as the top private team behind three 
factory teams. 

 « “We are extremely proud of this 
result, which highlights our capabili-
ties and performance on the world 
stage », ,” said Gaëtan Schyns, Team 
Owner. 

« Sharing the podium with the two 
biggest endurance teams in the world 
(YART, P3, and Yoshimura SERT Motul, 
P1) is a tremendous honor for us, 
especially considering this is only our 
second participation in this iconic 
race. »
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« This result is a major achievement 
for us, as we have met our goal of 
becoming the best private team in the 
World Endurance Championship, and 
we did it in just our second year of 
participation », added Mario Kupper, 
Team Manager.

GOALS ACHIEVED 
AND LOOKING TO 
THE FUTURE

With this podium and our status as 
the best private team, KM99 has 
cemented its place among the elite 
of world endurance racing. We would 
like to thank all our partners, sup-
porters, and team members for their 
unwavering support throughout the 
season.

We are excited to take on new 
challenges in the upcoming season 
and continue striving for excellence.

For more information and updates 
on Team KM99, please visit our offi-
cial website www.KM99.be and our 
social media channels.

Gaetan SCHYNS, Team Owner : gaetan@km99.be
Mario KUPPER, Team Manager: mario@km99.be

Dario SCHYNS, Communication & RS: dario@km99.be 
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